
 

 

 

 

County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF 

www.northumberland.gov.uk   
    
 

 

 Our ref: Acklington Road 
Enquiries to: Highways Programme 

Email: Highwaysprogramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

Date: 23rd November 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Proposed Parking Restrictions – Acklington Road/Bisley Road, Amble 

During the initial consultation, a number of requests were made regarding extending the restrictions further 
than originally proposed. 
 
In view of this, the County Council is proposing additional double yellow lines in the areas highlighted red and 
blue on the plan overleaf. Please note, that these restrictions would be in force at all times, which means 
residents/visitors would not be able to park in these areas. 
 
I am therefore writing to you to ask for your views on both of these additional proposals. Please visit 
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Highways/Roads/Traffic.aspx or send your views via email to 
HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk. For those who don’t have access to emails, a free post response 
form in attached to facilitate the consultation process. 
 
Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note that comments may be 
included in a Decision Report to the Director of Local Services and may be available for public inspection. 
 
This consultation is open until Friday the 8th of December 2023. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M McMonagle 

 
Michael McMonagle 
Programme Officer 
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